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TIMELINE FOR APPLYING FOR YEAR 7, 2026
Please ensure you have also read through the 2025 RIA Application & Auditions FAQ document

Department of Education Year 6 to
7 Transition forms are due back at
your primary school. Please list
“Rowville Secondary College” as
your first preference.

You will receive notification through
your primary school as to which
secondary school your child has
been offered a place for Year 7,
2026.

If your child has been offered a
place at Rowville Secondary
College, you will be emailed a
welcome letter, which includes a link
to the RIA audition request form.

You have until 2pm on Friday, July
4th to complete the RIA audition
request form sent with your welcome
letter emaiil.

You will be notified of the exact time
of your child's audition by
Wednesday, 23rd July.

Auditions will take place between
4pm and 7pm. NB only students who
have been offered a place at RSC
and have filled out the audition
request form will be offered an
audition.

ou will be notified by email of the
outcome of your child’s application to
enrol in the RIA program. All students
who are not successful will still keep
their place at RSC, in our General
Excellence program (West Campus).




